From: celia lam
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 8:45 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: Objection on Registered Plan 3805 and 3806
To whom it may concern,

| am a unit owner who live in 350 Red Maple Rd. | would like to my express my
disagreement on building the new residential area according to the Registered Plan
3805 and 3806 (77 and 89 on 16th Av). The local traffic along the Yonge and 16th area
are always very busy on weekdays or weekends. This is a major intersection for many
local commuters. Plus, this is also close to Hillcrest Mall and the No Frills busy plaza.
Therefore, | don't think the local traffic can handle an extra 992 cars during weekdays or
weekend hours.

Celia Lam
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